Our Super Pre-K News

Mrs. DeLahr's Newsletter January 5, 2018

Dates to Remember:

Monday and Tuesday, January 8th and 9th- Maple Dental Screening

Wednesday, January 10th-No afternoon Pre-K classes

Monday, January 15th- No School- Martin Luther King Holiday

Mrs. DeLahr's email:

delahrks@hoopeston.k12.il.us

Lending Library

The Library books are going home today. Remember books are due back on Wednesday.

This week in Pre-K

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a great break. Though it was a short and COLD week we got back in the swing of things. We enjoyed reading stories about winter and snow. Next week we will get back into learning our letters.

Next week we will learn about the letter Ww. Our theme for the week will be winter.

Friendly Reminders.

- If your child is sick and will not be in school, please call the School office and let us know as soon as possible. (217-283-6665)
- At this time we have 20 students in the morning and 11 in the afternoon.

